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Dear Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you very much for all the support that you have been giving to our ministries. Some of you are 

religiously joining our prayer condition of 21 days, 21 minutes prayer which started last May 16 and will 

end on June 5, 2021. Some are untiringly helping out in the work parties for our Ballard Church Repair 

Project. Others are investing themselves in our young children, our middle schoolers as well as high 

school and college age students. And we have our Blessing and Family Ministry dedicating itself in 

supporting our Blessed Couples - young and old. 

 

While we are trying to do our best, more work is coming our way which I believe means that we are being 

trusted by Heaven. For one, next week, we will be welcoming our True Mother here in America and on 

June 5, 2021, we are launching the 1st Peace and Blessing (Virtual) Festival. What is asked from us for 

this is that we register and join the 42 minute program. Many of you have not registered yet, please take 

the time to register yourself and your family and friends at peacestartswithme,com/ 

 

On June 12, 13 and 14, our beloved Dr. Chung Shik Yong is scheduled to visit Seattle. He would like to 

meet with our members and ministers and ambassadors for peace. My hope is that we can all welcome 

him here in our Seattle Family Church Holy community. We have an initial plan of conducting a work 

party in Windermere in the morning of June 5 then have a watch party for the Peace and Blessing Festival 

in the afternoon. That is to prepare Windermere to host Dr. Yong and his party. There are some cleaning 

work that needs to be done. You are all invited. 

 

And don't forget that tomorrow, Saturday, May 29, 2021 from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm, we will have our 3rd 

work party at Ballard Church. Thanks again to all the volunteers. 

 

After the June 5 Peace and Blessing event and the visit of Dr. Yong, we plan to conduct our own local 

education program for all of our invitees and contacts. In preparation for that you may want to watch what 

other sub-regions and districts are doing and learn from them. Sub-region 3 is holding an event tomorrow. 

Check it out 

ecp.yusercontent,com/mail?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffiles.constantcontact,com%2F557d98d3101%2F557a

d2d8-eff1-49b6-9710-5dceb0d3d499.pngandt=1622268478andymreqid=5aecad50-cd19-eb15-1c14-

f00096019500andsig=lduhp1BnEnNJLbuJOP3y8A--~D 

 

Thank you Mrs. Byrne for sharing the information. 

 

Lastly, for all our couples, I would like us to join the 30 Days Marriage Challenge initiated by our BFM 

coordinator Kai Wise. Please check information on a separate email or you can find it in our Facebook 

group Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community. 

 

Happy Memorial Day weekend. For those who will be going for a holiday trip, have a safe travel. Enjoy! 

 

God bless us all! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo - Pastor 

Seattle's Heavenly Parent's Holy Community 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 

 


